
 
 

Greater Warren/Conner Framework Plan 

Planning and Development Department (PDD) will be a guest on the July 26th and August 
23rd District 4 Community Meetings to share information about the proposed Greater 
Warren/Conner Framework Plan. Both meetings are scheduled to begin at 5:00 pm. 

Join online: https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/89532011115 
Call In: (312) 626-6799   Meeting ID: 895 3201 1115 

 

In accordance with a Community Benefit Agreement negotiated under the recent Stellantis 
plant expansion project, The City of Detroit Planning and Development Department 
proposes to  fulfil the City’s commitment to conduct a neighborhood framework plan with 
the communities surrounding the Stellantis plant. The Framework Plan proposes to identify 
common goals for the future of plant-adjacent neighborhoods and direct resources toward 
the realization of those goals. The planning process could begin in Fall 2022.  

Please send your feedback to GreaterWarrenConner@detroitmi.gov 

https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/89532011115

